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Welcome/ Notices/ Prayer 
 
In the darkness we were waiting (King of Kings) 
Thanks and Praise 
 
All age 
 
Groups Leave 
 
All Heaven Declares 
 
Prayer 
Reading: Exodus 3: 1-12 
 
Message: “God likes to give us jobs that seem 
impossible” 
 
How Deep the Father’s Love for us 
 
Communion 
 
The Power of the Cross  
 
Prayer 

 

  

 

 

10:30am Morning Worship  

Rev Rae MacKenzie 

 

 There are 
groups for everyone of school 
age and younger.  When the 
groups are announced, please 
go to the entrance, and you will 
be shown where to go.  If this is 
your first day, please go with 
your child/teenager to see where 
their group is meeting, and 
complete a registration form.  At 
the end of the service, children 
in P5 and younger should be 
collected from their room.  
Young people in P6 and older 
will make their own way back to 
the Sanctuary.  If you prefer to 
collect them, please tell one of 
the leaders.   

“Seedlings”, our crèche for under 
2s, meets in the hall downstairs. 
You are welcome to leave your 

child with the leaders, or if you 
prefer, you can stay with them.   

 

 

Filming Our morning services are filmed and made 

available later on YouTube. The cameras point only at the 
platform, but occasionally it may be possible to see the backs 

of the heads of people sitting in the front three Centre rows.  

Prayer Ministry 
will be available after 
the service at the front 

of the Sanctuary. 

Refreshments We would be delighted to share fellowship with you over tea and coffee when the service 

finishes. Please stay behind and join us if you can. 

Pastor Rev Rae MacKenzie 

07713 624087 or via the Church Office 
pastor@viewfield.org.uk 

Church Secretary Joe Fisher 
07412 556563 

secretary@viewfield.org.uk 

Offering A donation box is available on the 

wall beside the door into the Sanctuary.  Gift Aid 
envelopes are available beside the box if 
appropriate. 
 

To enable 

people to 

become fully 

devoted 

followers of 

Jesus Christ 



Sunday 14 Apr 10.30am 

 

Morning Worship – Rev Rae MacKenzie (Sanctuary) 

 

Monday  15 Apr 1.00pm 

2.00pm 

 

Small Talk (Hall) 

Brew and Blether (Centre) 

 

Tuesday 16 Apr 12.00pm  Oasis – Drop-In (Centre) 

 

Wednesday 17 Apr 10:00am 

10:00am 

10:00am 

Zac’s Café (Hall) 

Craft and Chatter (Centre) 

Knit and Natter (Sanctuary) 

 

Thursday 18 Apr 10:00am 

10:00am  

12:45pm 

Zac’s Café (Hall) 

Toddlers (Sanctuary) 

Toddlers (Sanctuary) 

 

Friday 19 Apr 10:00am 

10:00am  

7.00pm 

Zac’s Café (Hall) 

Open Church (Sanctuary) 

Viewfield Youth (The Garage) 

Saturday 20 Apr 9.30am  

 

Praise Fit-a-Thon Fundraiser (Sanctuary) 

 

Sunday 21 Apr 10.30am Morning Worship – Rev Rae MacKenzie (Sanctuary) 

 

 
Fitathon - Wendy Fisher and the Praise Fitness team are planning a 3 hour aerobic Fitathon to raise funds for the Church to 
purchase and install a "community" defibrillator on our building in the East Port. This will be held next Saturday, 20 April from 
09:30 to 12:30. We are hoping as many as possible will come along to support the event and sponsorship forms are now 
available. For more information, please speak to Wendy, Joe or Charlie Halpin. 
 
Church Meeting Wednesday 24 April Our next church meeting takes place on Wednesday 24 April at 7:30pm in the 
Sanctuary. Please pre-register at https://tinyurl.com/vbc-apr24 if you can. Papers will be issued in due course.  
 
Funeral of Enid Stuart The funeral will take place on Monday 22 April, 2pm at Dunfermline Crematorium. Please continue to 
remember the family in prayer and the pastor as he takes the service. 
 
World Mission Prayer The next meeting is planned for Monday 22 April 7.30-8.30pm in the Sun Room/Teabar area of 
extension.  All are welcome to join us in praying for friends serving the Lord here and overseas.  For more information speak to 
Jim or Mary-Jane Kirkland. 

Frontline is an opportunity to connect with others to share some of the real-life challenges and opportunities we face as we 
live out our faith and make Jesus known and pray about these together. Frontline meets 7:30pm on the last Thursday of every 
second month from Thursday 25 April 2024. If you have any questions, or want to know more, please speak to Duncan Christie 
(duncan.christie@viewfield.org.uk), or contact the church office. 

BUS Canopy 1 June – Tickets for BUS Canopy at Larbert High School are available now. To find out more about this great 
opportunity to gather with Baptists from across Scotland for a day of worship and teaching with content for all ages please visit 
https://scottishbaptist.com/canopy/  
 
This is Alpha – Saturday 8 June, Perth This is an event designed for Church leaders and Alpha teams. You can expect worship, 
training, teaching on invitation, culture, stories and panels, with plenty of time for ministry. For more info visit 
https://alpha.org.uk/this-is-alpha If you wish to attend please contact the office by today Sunday 14 April to be part of the bloc 
booking. 
 
 

What’s  
on  
at  

 
this 
week? 
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